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CITY OF SMYRNA 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

2800 KING STREET 

SMYRNA, GEORGIA  30080 

678-631-5406 

 

 

 

TO:       Richard Garland, Parks & Recreation Director 

 

FROM: Kelly Brown, Purchasing Manager  

 

DATE:   December 21, 2018 

 

SUBJECT:     Recommendation – RFQ 19-012 - Lattanzi Field (Ward Park) - CDBG 

project 

 

The City of Smyrna requested bids for a lump sum contract to reconstruct the baseball field 

backstop of Lattanzi Field at Ward Park.  The scope of work includes masonry, specialty tension 

netting system, minor grading and finishes.  One bid was received from Quality Diversified 

Services in the amount of $164,962.50. This is a CDBG funded project and managed by Croy 

Engineering. Please see bid results below and itemized bid tab attached.  

 
BIDDER                 TOTAL                              EXCEPTIONS 

Quality Diversified Services $164,962.50 None 

 

It is the recommendation of Parks & Recreation and the Purchasing Department that this bid be 

awarded to Quality Diversified Services. 

 

Please prepare any necessary paperwork to present to Mayor and Council for approval.  Once 

awarded by Mayor and Council, we will need to set up pre-construction meeting with CDBG 

office. 

 


